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 OFFICER-INVOLVED SHOOTING 

  
On Monday, September 8, at approximately 6:45 AM, the Miami Police 

Department received an alert regarding multiple shots fired in the vicinity 

of NW 15 Avenue and 64 Street. Shortly thereafter, a 911 call reported a 

black male, dressed entirely in black, discharging a firearm in the area. 

 

Responding officers arrived promptly and encountered the suspect, who 

was still armed with a handgun. During the confrontation, an officer 

discharged their firearm, striking the subject.  

 

Miami Fire Rescue Services (FRS) responded swiftly, transporting the 

individual to Jackson Memorial Hospital (JMH) Trauma Center in critical 

condition.  

 

As per standard protocol for officer-involved shootings, the Florida 

Department of Law Enforcement (FDLE) has assumed the lead agency 

role in the investigation.  

 

 

 

The City of Miami Police Department is urging any witnesses or 

individuals with information pertinent to this incident to come 

forward. Please contact FDLE or Crime Stoppers Miami at 305-471-

TIPS (8477). 


